
Harriet Tubman and the Underground Railroad 

•	 Bordewich, Fergus M.  Bound for Canaan: The Epic Story of the Underground Railroad, America’s First Civil Rights Movement (2005). 
Discusses the main routes of the UGRR and prominent conductors. http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1640979~S16 

•	 Foner, Eric. Gateway to Freedom: The Hidden History of the Underground Railroad (2015). Special attention given to the New York 
City UGRR. http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b2189197~S16 

•	 Larson, Kate Clifford. Bound for the Promised Land: Harriet Tubman: Portrait of an American Hero (2003). Of three recent 
biographies, this volume does the best job sorting out what is known and unknown about Tubman.  
http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1598324~S16 

•	 Sernett, Milton. Harriet Tubman: Myth, Memory and History (2007).  Traces the myths which have grown up around Tubman and 
the history of her heroic image in American culture. Available through interlibrary loan or bookstores. 

Minnesota Women’s Battle for the Ballot 

•	 Bauer, Heidi. The Privilege for Which We Struggled: Woman Suffrage Leaders of Minnesota (1999). Mini-biographies of twenty-five 
women important in Minnesota’s woman suffrage campaign. http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1444026~S16 

•	 Colvin, Sarah Tarleton. A Rebel in Thought (1944). Colvin’s autobiography. Available at the Minnesota History Center or through 
rare book merchants.

•	 Stuhler, Barbara. Gentle Warriors: Clara Ueland and the Minnesota Struggle for Woman Suffrage (1995).   
http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1311890~S16 

•	 Zahniser, J.D. Alice Paul: Claiming Power (2014).  Biography of the militant leader for woman suffrage.  
http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b2153804~S16 

The 1970s Emergence of the Women’s Liberation Movement 

•	 Baxandall, Rosalyn and Linda Gordon. Dear Sisters: Dispatches from the Women’s Liberation Movement (2001). Collection of 
documents including cartoons and songs and commentary from two noted scholars and former women’s liberation activists. 
http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1501522~S16 

•	 Berkeley, Kathleen. The Women’s Liberation Movement in America (1999).  Collection of essays and documents from the time. 
http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1524502~S16  

•	 Evans, Sara M. Personal Politics: The Roots of Women’s Liberation in the Civil Rights Movement and the New Left (1980). The 
former University of Minnesota professor’s chronicle of her own and other’s experience in the early days of civil rights. A 
groundbreaking classic. Find through interlibrary loan or used bookstores. 

•	 Freeman, Jo. We Will Be Heard: Women’s Struggles for Political Power in the United States (2008).  The noted political scientist and 
activist examines several points of political struggle for women, including the women’s liberation movement. Available through 
interlibrary loan. 

•	 Stansell, Christine. The Feminist Promise: 1792 to the Present (2011). The most recent general history of American women by a 
noted scholar. http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1913900~S16 

Mexican Women in Minnesota History 

•	 Martanez, Elizabeth. 500 Years of Chicana Women’s History (2008). An overview of the history of Mexican women including their 
presence in the U.S. Find through interlibrary loan.

•	 Norris, Jim. North for the Harvest: Mexican Workers, Growers, and the Sugar Beet Industry (2009).  Focuses on one aspect of 
migration for Mexicans to Minnesota. http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1822593~S16 

•	 Oral histories of Mexican American women, Minnesota History Center. 
•	 Valdes, Dennis Nodin. Mexicans in Minnesota (2005). The first history of this people’s struggles in Minnesota.  

http://alpha.sppl.org/record=b1646395~S16 
•	 Vasquez, Jessica. Mexican Americans across Generations (2011). Based on interviews with 3 generations living in California. 

Available through interlibrary loan. 
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